COMPETITION AUTHORITY FESTIVE SEASON CLOSURE 2017/18

The Competition Authority will close for the Christmas and New Year Holidays at 12pm
on Friday 22nd December 2017, and re-open on Monday 8t January 2018 at 8am.

The
~ Competition CopupmifSion
- and the CEO of the Competition
~ Autherity and Staff wish you
a Merry Chrigtmag and a
Progpereus New Year
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